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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Middlesex Centre email system. DO NOT
click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

Mister J. Hutson,

With this I would like to submit an official appeal to the assessment of Gillis Farms Inc. with
regards to the Needham municipal drain, for the meeting on May 22.
The amount Gillis Farms has to pay for this drain is out of proportions. There are no real

benefits for Gillis Farms.
Furthermore it is not the answer to the problem at hand, which is the flooding of another
property. Gillis Farms is well drained and does not flood.

I would like to have the opportunity to clarify our appeal at the meeting on May 22.
Thank you

Best regards,
Louise Gillis,
Gillis Farms Inc.


mailto:louisegilis035@gmail.com
mailto:hutson@middlesexcentre.ca

